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Why do we remember 

 

 

     

 

Star Learner 
 

A huge well done to all of 

Cedar class for their 

fantastic behaviour on our 

school trip! We are so proud 

of you all! 

 

 

Learning Journey 
The children had such a fantastic time at The 

Lookout Discovery Centre on Tuesday. They 

were on their best behaviour and listened to 

their adults really carefully. There was so 

much to do there and they said it was “the 

best day ever!” Thank you also to the parents 

who helped us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children were very brave and almost 

everyone made it up the really high tower (but 

not all of the adults)! We climbed 88 steps! 
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Year One 

Learning Letter 

We also planted our beans last week as 

we are learning all about plants in 

Science. We are keeping a bean diary 

and monitoring how they grow. These will 

come home with us at half term.  

 

Information for Parents 
Monday 6th May- Bank holiday 

Friday 24th May- Break the Rules day 

Week beginning 27th May- Half term 

Thursday 20th June- Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 7th June- Mufti day (bring a bottle) 

 

Show and tell next week will be Green group 

(Oscar A, Ellsee, Arjan, Grayson, Rosie B, 

Scarlett)  

 
In DT we will be making our own vehicles this 

term. Could children please bring in a 

cardboard box in the next few weeks? (A 

cereal box, shoe box or tissue box) 

 


